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POLICY BULLETIN #04-120-OPE 

 
REVISION OF FAIR HEARING AID TO CONTINUE CHALLENGE FORM (M-186H) 

 
Date: 

July 13, 2004 
 

Subtopic(s): 
Forms 

 This procedure can 
now be accessed on the 
FIAweb. 

The purpose of this policy bulletin is to inform Fair Hearing and 
Conference staff that the Fair Hearing Aid to Continue Challenge 
Form (M-186h) has been revised to reflect the following changes: 

  

 • The mailing address for the Office of Administrative Hearings 
(OAH) has been changed. The new address is:                            

        New York State Office of Temporary and Disability 
        Assistance 
        Office of Administrative Hearings 
        P.O. Box 1930 
        Albany, NY 12201-1930 

  

 • The telephone number for OAH has changed. The new number is 
(518) 474-8787. The fax number remains (518) 473-6735. 

  

 • Lines have been added for “Other Reasons” for why the Agency 
decided to challenge the participant’s Aid-to-Continue (ATC) 
status. 

  

 • Form DSS-1891 is now the OAH-1891. 
  

 • All references to “client” have been changed to “appellant.” 
  
 The Fair Hearing and Conference Unit Supervisor must ensure that 

all previous versions of the M-186h are recycled. 
  
 Effective Immediately 
  

 Attachment: 
  

 Forms can now be 
accessed through Print 
on Demand at all Job 
Centers. 

M-186h  Fair Hearing Aid to Continue Challenge Form  
(Rev. 7/12/04) 

 




